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TO:! Mark Stevens, Finance Director
FROM: Stacy Winkelman

RE: ARPA Funds Request

DATE: January 26, 2023

Mark,

I would like to request $31,000.00 from the ARPA funds for the following:

- Blacktop/Parking Lot around west end of the salt shed door. The salt shed at the Street/Solid
Waste Division is inspected every year by the State of Wisconsin. In the 2022 inspection we
were put on notice that the blacktop needs to be replaced due to the extreme cracking and
deterioration. Our Engineering Division did some estimating and feels $25,000.00 would
cover the cost of getting this blacktop re-done. This is with the Street/Solid Waste staff
digging the area out and prepping it for a paving contractor.

- The overhead door on the west end of the salt shed is in desperate need of repairs, probably
replacement eventually. There are pieces of the door missing, allowing salt to run under. We
have an estimate of $5,934.00 for repairs.

Both of these items are not items we have budgeted for but are important needs, especially with the annual
State inspection of this building. I would greatly appreciate your consideration of allowing us these funds
from ARPA.

Respectfully submitted,
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Stacy mkelman
DPW — Street/Solid Waste
Operations Manager
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